
  

 

  

Good afternoon, GCU faculty! 

The new Code of Conduct Classroom Incident Report (CIR) web form is now available! 
This form replaces the existing Classroom Incident Report faculty members submit via 
email to report academic dishonesty or student conduct issues to the Office of 
Academic Compliance. 

To view a tutorial on using the new web form, click here: 

http://screencast.com/t/GpHbHK7JRpIF  

The web form can be accessed directly at the link below. The link is also available in the 
Faculty Resource Center at Grading Resources > Assessing Student Performance.  

http://codeofconduct.gcu.edu/ 

Effective today, faculty members should use the web form to submit academic 
dishonesty or student conduct issues to the Office of Academic Compliance.  

The criteria for submitting CIRs remains the same, with specific information about 
handling academic dishonesty and conduct issues located in the University Policy 
Handbook, the Online Faculty Checklist, and the Online Faculty Policy Manual. 

  



 

  

Thank you! 
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